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Much has been written on the potential impact of the Foreign
Account Tax Compliance Act (FATCA) on non-US retirement
funds and the need for those funds to prepare to avoid the adverse
consequence of 30% FATCA withholding.

Now that it is mid-2015, it is worthwhile focusing on the upcoming deadlines, and
what plan sponsors need to do to prepare. Please see the attached memo for further
information.
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